
NEWARK VALLEY SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH UPDATE 
  
The Newark Valley Central School District Board of Education is seeking feedback on two 
candidates for the Superintendent of Schools position. On Wednesday, May 31, 2023, both 
candidates will visit the district for building tours and interviews. 
  
Several stakeholder groups will interview the candidates and provide the Board of Education 
with critical feedback. In addition, each candidate will participate in a Zoom town hall “Meet the 
Candidate” session. 
  
For those who would like to log into the Zoom Open Forums, please use the links below: 
  
4:00-5:00 pm – Candidate 1 https://tstboces.zoom.us/j/94943558263 

5:15-6:15 pm – Candidate 2 https://tstboces.zoom.us/j/97546944279 

  
Interested community members are encouraged to attend the open forums.  
  
TST BOCES District Superintendent Dr. Jeffrey Matteson, who is assisting search consultant 
District Superintendent Rebecca Stone, will facilitate the Zoom Open Forums. 
  
Candidates will be identified the morning of the stakeholder interviews. Your patience and 
participation are appreciated.  
 
 
Dr. Jeffrey A. Matteson 
District Superintendent and CEO 
Tompkins-Seneca-Tioga BOCES 
555 Warren Road, Ithaca, NY 14850         
P: 607-257-1551, ext. 1001  |  C: 845-242-3881 
jmatteson@tstboces.org 
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